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Dear Parent and Carers,         6th June 2025 

 

It has been a pleasure to welcome students back to the academy this week to see how smart and ready for 
learning they are. Exams and testing have been a big focus of the week with GL assessments and Year 10 mock 
examinations helping staff to determine both how well students are doing and what support is needed to 
improve further. Year 11 have continued to shine in their GCSE exams. 

East Norfolk Sixth Form held a Dance Workshop for our performing arts students, and we had two rounders 
tournaments as well as another rowing session at Oulton Broad, in addition to all the normal clubs and activities 
that take place each day. 

The Form Time Focus next week is “Responsible”  

We will be teaching the following PSHE topics next week. If you do not wish for your child to participate or have a 
question relating to the subjects, please contact your child’s Head of Year.  

Year 11 – Exams 

Year 10 – What does the Uk have to do with the United Nations? 

Year 9 – How are our differences protected by law?  

Year 8 – Careers – UEA Workshops. 

Year 7 – Can young people make a change?  

Votes for schools - This week students have been voting on “Should people be aware of the environmental 
impact of AI use? If you would like to continue this discussion with your child, please click here for further 
resources. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Kate Williams 

Principal 
 

 

https://www.votesforschools.com/

